
October 17, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Standing Rock Elementary students are excited to announce their upcoming Christmas Concert 
dates. They are as follows: Wednesday, December 7th : K-2 

Thursday, December 8th : 3-5

Each concert will begin at 1:00 p.m. in the Elementary Gym; with refreshments served following 
the concerts. 

See everyone in December!! 

Sincerely 

i 

enise Subart 
Elementary Music Instructor 
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